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6 November 2019 

Mrs Huiyan Zhang 
National Research Base of Intelligent Manufacturing Service 
Chongqing Technology and Business University 
19# Xuefu Avenue, Nan’an District 
Chongqing, 400067, China 
  
 
Dear Mrs Huiyan Zhang 
 
I am pleased to invite you as an Academic Visitor in the School of Electrical and 
Electronic Engineering at the University of Adelaide, Australia, for one month from 27 
January 2020 until 23 February 2020. During your visit, you will be provided with 
necessary research facilities, such as an office space, internet connections and 
library access. 
 
 
I understand that all your expenses will be covered by your university.  
 
Please do not hesitate to let me know if I am able to assist further on this matter.  
 
I look forward to your arrival.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  

  
 
Professor Peng Shi, PhD, DSc, DEngg 
FIEEE, FIET, FIEAust  


